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Local Travel Permission - 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

During 2023, Cranbourne South Primary School (CSPS) may take students outside of the school grounds to
participate in local excursions as part of educational activities.

Purpose:

The purpose of this form is to obtain parent/carer consent for local excursions during 2023. It is
important to note that all other excursions as defined in CSPS Camps and Excursion Policy are
NOT covered by this consent form. CSPS will provide parents/carers with a separate consent
form for camps and all other types of excursions.

Date:

2023 inclusive

When:

CSPS will NOT seek further consent from parents before local excursions take place. However,
we will provide advance notice to parents/carers of upcoming local excursions via Compass.
For local excursions that occur on a recurring basis, CSPS will notify parents/carers once only
prior to the commencement of the recurring event.

Location:

Local excursions that students may participate in throughout 2022 could include:
Cranbourne South Tennis Club

Morning Mist Reserve

Neighbouring Cranbourne South properties (jointly organised/permission received)
Botanic Ridge (maximum distance 1.5km)

Students may cross Browns Road & Pearcedale Road during these excursions.

Behaviour
Expectations:

All students are expected to comply with the behaviour expectations as outlined in the CSPS
Statement of Values and School Philosophy Policy. Inappropriate student behaviour will be
managed in accordance with our school’'s Student Wellbeing and Engagement Policy and
Bullying Prevention Policy, which may result in the student being withdrawn from the lesson.

Permission
Due:

Permission to take part in local travel is given by completing the Cranbourne South Primary
School - Local Travel Permission Google form.

Please note: Students who have not received permission to participate in local excursions will
remain on the school grounds.

KAREN HALKET
Assistant Principal

Monday, 30 January 2023
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